
District 70 Committee Meeting Minutes 

May 21, 2017 

 

The meeting was opened with a moment of silence followed by the Serenity Prayer. New GSRs 

were greeted. 

Vickie presented tradition 5 and Ray presented concept 5.  

Next month Diann will present tradition 6  and Chris will present Concept 6 

April  minutes were read. A motion was made to accept and seconded.  The minutes were approv

ed.  Dawn raised a question about traditions and whether a group should give to an outside entity

, response was it is a group's decision based upon the group conscious 

Ray presented the treasurer’s report.  A motion to accept and seconded. The treasurer’s report wa

s approved. 

 

LCM Reports;  

  Zone 1:  no report 

  Zone 2:  Ray visited Beverly Hills group, group is growing, and the Serenity group whose atten

dance is dropping. 

  Zone 3:  Dawn is making plans to visit groups 

 

Old Business: 

Co-hosting the GSR workshop, Cynthia reported that District 81 may go to Costco for food, Dist

rict 70 will do the flyers, Ray asked about who and how flyer being put together. Cynthia to send

 info on flyer to Ray.  District 81 projected budget is $265.00 and District 70 estimated portion $

132.50.  Cynthia to tell District 81 that District 70 will pay half the cost up to $150.00. Motion m

ade to accept and seconded, and approved 

 

Committee Reports: 

Archives – no report 

PI/CPC - Open 

CFC - Vickie reported workshop on 5/13, 75 people showed up. Diann asked if she could do a C

FC presentation, have to fill out paper work and be approved by DPS. 

Literature – Open 

Grapevine – Karen G was not here. 

Intergroup - no report 

Newsletter - Open 

TFC – Byron gave his sobriety and service experience. Vote was taken and Byron was voted in a

s the new Treatment Facility Chairman. 

 

Group Problems: 

Shoemaker – Everything is functioning well. 

Sunset – Diann alt GSR first time here. Group is doing good and attendance  is picking up. 

LaPorte Group – Is doing good. 

Eye Opener - Finished big book study; will be starting AAComes of Age next 

Beverly Hills Sharers - Good turnout for food and fellowship, group is improving. 

North shore Group - growth problems, old timers set in ways, concerned about new comers not b

eing welcomed and smoking in meetings. 



 

2018 SETA Convention to be in Beamount in January. They are looking for people to do the mar

athon meeings through the weekend. For more inforation call Rita, number is on the flyer. 

GSR workshop June 24th 

Next meeting June 18th 2017 at 2:30 p.m. 

Closed with I am Responsible 
 


